
On Jun 6, 2024, at 2:37 PM, Doug Chatham <d.chatham@moreheadstate.edu> wrote: 

 
Dr. Murray,  
 
Thank you and the committee for your work so far.   I have a few questions for the committee: 
 
What does the committee recommend the Faculty Senate do with the proposed PAc revisions 
related to the Senior Instructor position? Approve them "as is" or call for particular revisions? 
 
Also, does the committee have specific wording for the changes they would like to make to the 
Faculty Senate Constitution to set up representation by non-tenure-track faculty? 
 
I would like an answer by the end of next week so I can forward it to the Senate well before the 
June 20 meeting. (The Senate rules require me to send them any documents related to the 
meeting at least two days in advance.) 
 
Best regards and wishes, 
Doug Chatham 
Faculty Senate President 

On Jun 13, 2024, at 10:54 AM, Donnel Murray <d.murray@moreheadstate.edu> wrote: 

Hi Dr. Chatham, 
 
What does the committee recommend the Faculty Senate do with the proposed PAc revisions 
related to the Senior Instructor position? Approve them "as is" or call for particular revisions? 
 
The committee wishes to approve "as is". 
 
Also, does the committee have specific wording for the changes they would like to make to the 
Faculty Senate Constitution to set up representation by non-tenure-track faculty? 
 
The committee wishes the wording to at least include 1 non-tenure-track faculty from each 
university college, but open to all full-time faculty. 

Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Murray 
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Morehead State University 
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